Sinéad Mulcahy

+353874168253 | sinead.mulcahy@ucdconnect.ie

Manager
Summer Internship Programme
Byrne Wallace
Dear Manager, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]

I am writing as I wish to apply for a summer internship at Byrne Wallace. I believe this would be an invaluable experience, learning under the guidance of such high-calibre legal professionals. I greatly admire that Byrne Wallace is the only top ten law firm in Ireland with Lexcel accreditation. I believe it is crucial to hold oneself to the highest standards and strive to deliver excellent results. I would relish the opportunity to work in one of Ireland’s leading commercial law firms, gaining exposure to the work behind unique, complex deals. 


I greatly admire Byrne Wallace’s continued commitment to innovation and development. It is clear that the firm goes beyond offering high-quality services to its clients, but strives to foresee and resolve complex, novel challenges. As laws continuously evolve and the modern world of business presents new challenges, such a forward thinking mindset becomes increasingly critical to the success of any leading law firm. I greatly admire Byrne Wallace’s progressive efforts and willingness to embrace and utilise technological advances. The idea of working a fast-paced environment which seeks to tackle such challenges excites me. As shown through my varied work experience on my curriculum vitae, I enjoy pushing myself outside of my comfort zone, and adapting to new challenges and environments. 


I also note that the firm boasts of having a local, regional and international clientele. The opportunity to connect also with international clients who are global leaders in their respective sectors is enthralling. On a personal level, the idea of working with a firm who have such an international presence excites me. Through my work experience at international corporate events  and in a language school, I have developed a strong interest to work in  a setting that looks beyond exclusively Irish affairs. I have developed excellent interpersonal skills. Byrne Wallace can be distinguished from other law firms in that, although a large, international firm, it is still committed to building personal relationships of trust with its clients. I understand the importance of working tirelessly and studying in detail to find solutions best tailored to meet the needs and desires of the individual. 


Byrne Wallace appears to be guided by a collaborative ethos not only with its clients, but also within the workplace. I share similar mindset, and strongly believe the best results in any situation can be achieved through genuine teamwork. In particular, I admire the apparent willingness and availability of all employees to support and engage with the interns. I believe I could thrive co-operating with others in such an inclusive and encouraging environment.

I would truly appreciate the opportunity to intern at Byrne Wallace. I am certain I would gain invaluable experience working under the guidance of, and together with, some of Ireland’s brightest and most progressive legal minds. 

I would like to thank you in advance for your time and consideration on this matter. 

Regards, 
Sinéad Mulcahy
